December 6, 1962

Rabbi Dr. Immanuel Jakobovits 5th Avenue Synagogue 5 East 62nd Street New York 21, New York

Dear Rabbi Jakobovits:

As a kind of welcome note upon your arrival, let me assure you that your presence overseas has not gone unnoticed in America.

In addition to the enclosed two clippings, there was recently an article in the National Jewish Post quoting our friend of the American Jewish Congress who spoke quite disparagingly of certain two Orthodox Rabbis...

I am looking forward anxiously to greeting you and your wife upon your return.

Sincerely,

RABBI NORMAN LAMM

ML:ff

国国 (1985年)

Encls